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Life Lessons for Mastering the Law of Attraction Jack Canfield 2013-02-05 Life Lessons for Mastering the Law of
Attraction teaches you what you need to know about living the Law of Attraction and how to create your own personal
success through its concepts.
Latino Americans Ray Suarez 2013 EL LIBRO COMPLEMENTARIO DE LA CONOCIDA SERIE DOCUMENTAL DE PBS Latino americanos relata
la rica y variada historia de los Latinos que han contribuido a darle forma a nuestra nación, y quienes se han
convertido --con más de 50 millones de personas-- en la minoría más numerosa de los Estados Unidos. Este complemento de
la conocida miniserie de PBS relata, de manera vívida y franca, cómo la historia de los lationamericanos es la historia
de nuestro país. El aclamado periodista y autor Ray Suarez explora las vidas de hombres y mujeres latinoamericanos en un
periodo de quinientos años, e incluye una gama épica de experiencias que abarca desde los primeros asentamientos
europeos al Destino Manifiesto; del Salvaje Oeste a la Guerra Fría; de la Gran Depresión a la globalización; de la
Guerra Hispano-Estadounidense al movimiento de los derechos civiles. Latino americanos comparte las luchas personales y
los éxitos de inmigrantes, poetas, soldados y muchos otros: individuos que han causado un impacto en la historia y
aquellos cuyas extraordinarias vidas iluminan la época en que vivieron, así como el legado de estos sensacionales
estadounidenses.
Left for Dead Pete Nelson 2002-05-14 For fans of sea battles, adventures, and war stories like Unbroken, this is the
incredible true story of a boy who helps to bring closure to the survivors of the tragic sinking of the USS
Indianapolis, and helps exonerate the ship’s captain fifty years later. Hunter Scott first learned about the sinking of
the USS Indianapolis by watching the movie Jaws when he was just eleven-years-old. This was fifty years after the ship
had sunk, throwing more than 1,000 men into shark-infested waters—a long fifty years in which justice still had not been
served. It was just after midnight on July 30, 1945 when the USS Indianapolis was torpedoed by a Japanese submarine.
Those who survived the fiery sinking—some injured, many without life jackets—struggled to stay afloat as they waited for
rescue. But the United States Navy did not even know they were missing. As time went on, the Navy needed a scapegoat for
this disaster. So it court-martialed the captain for “hazarding” his ship. The survivors of the Indianapolis knew that
their captain was not to blame. For fifty years they worked to clear his name, even after his untimely death. But the
navy would not budge—not until Hunter entered the picture. His history fair project on the Indianapolis soon became a
crusade to restore the captain’s good name and the honor of the men who served under him. Praise for Left for Dead:
Christopher Award Winner An ALA-YALSA Best Nonfiction for Young Adults Book “Compelling, dreadful, and amazing.”—VOYA
“This exciting, life-affirming book about war heroics and justice . . . proves without question the impact one student
can have on history.”—Booklist “Well written and well documented … this excellent presentation fills a void in most
World War II collections “—School Library Journal “Young readers . . . will no doubt be inspired by the youth’s
tenacity—and by the valor of those who served on the Indianapolis.”—The Horn Book
Linux Operations and Administration Alfred Basta 2012-07-23 LINUX OPERATIONS AND ADMINISTRATION introduces readers to
Linux operations and system administration through a unified installation, using virtual machines. This text is more
effective than those that take a professional approach because it eliminates confusion from working with differing
hardware configurations, while allowing users to test interoperability between Linux and Windows. Detailed, yet readerfriendly, Linux Operations and Administration makes it easy to learn Linux and practice it with helpful in-text features
like learning objectives and key terms, as well as items for self assessment such as review questions, hands-on
activities, and case projects. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
Learning Apache Kafka Second Edition Nishant Garg 2015-02-26 This book is for readers who want to know more about Apache
Kafka at a hands-on level; the key audience is those with software development experience but no prior exposure to
Apache Kafka or similar technologies. It is also useful for enterprise application developers and big data enthusiasts
who have worked with other publisher-subscriber-based systems and want to explore Apache Kafka as a futuristic solution.
Lasers in Neurosurgery R. V. Jeffreys 1992
Like a Splinter in Your Mind Matt Lawrence 2004-07-16 Like a Splinter in Your Mind leads readers through the myriad of
philosophical themes within the Matrix trilogy, helping them to gain a better understanding of the films and of
philosophy itself. Offers a way into philosophy through the Matrix films. Covers thirteen of the biggest philosophical
questions in thirteen self-sufficient chapters suitable for course use. Demonstrates how each of these questions is
illustrated through the events and characters of the films. Considers whether sentient machines are possible, and
whether we should expect them to face the same existentialist issues that we do. Familiarises readers with key issues in
metaphysics, epistemology, ethics, philosophy of mind, race and gender, existentialism, Taoism and mysticism. Includes a
chapter that explains some of the technical elements of the films and confusing aspects of the plot. Also includes a
Matrix glossary, and a cast of characters and their related symbolism.
Learning to Rank for Information Retrieval and Natural Language Processing, Second Edition Hang Li 2022-05-31 Learning
to rank refers to machine learning techniques for training a model in a ranking task. Learning to rank is useful for
many applications in information retrieval, natural language processing, and data mining. Intensive studies have been
conducted on its problems recently, and significant progress has been made. This lecture gives an introduction to the
area including the fundamental problems, major approaches, theories, applications, and future work. The author begins by
showing that various ranking problems in information retrieval and natural language processing can be formalized as two
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basic ranking tasks, namely ranking creation (or simply ranking) and ranking aggregation. In ranking creation, given a
request, one wants to generate a ranking list of offerings based on the features derived from the request and the
offerings. In ranking aggregation, given a request, as well as a number of ranking lists of offerings, one wants to
generate a new ranking list of the offerings. Ranking creation (or ranking) is the major problem in learning to rank. It
is usually formalized as a supervised learning task. The author gives detailed explanations on learning for ranking
creation and ranking aggregation, including training and testing, evaluation, feature creation, and major approaches.
Many methods have been proposed for ranking creation. The methods can be categorized as the pointwise, pairwise, and
listwise approaches according to the loss functions they employ. They can also be categorized according to the
techniques they employ, such as the SVM based, Boosting based, and Neural Network based approaches. The author also
introduces some popular learning to rank methods in details. These include: PRank, OC SVM, McRank, Ranking SVM, IR SVM,
GBRank, RankNet, ListNet & ListMLE, AdaRank, SVM MAP, SoftRank, LambdaRank, LambdaMART, Borda Count, Markov Chain, and
CRanking. The author explains several example applications of learning to rank including web search, collaborative
filtering, definition search, keyphrase extraction, query dependent summarization, and re-ranking in machine
translation. A formulation of learning for ranking creation is given in the statistical learning framework. Ongoing and
future research directions for learning to rank are also discussed. Table of Contents: Learning to Rank / Learning for
Ranking Creation / Learning for Ranking Aggregation / Methods of Learning to Rank / Applications of Learning to Rank /
Theory of Learning to Rank / Ongoing and Future Work
Life-Changing Bible Verses You Should Know Erwin W. Lutzer 2011-08-01 After Erwin Lutzer, senior pastor of the Moody
Church, and his wife, Rebecca, realized that memorizing Scripture has nearly become a lost pursuit today, they decided
to create this practical, relevant resource filled with powerful verses and insightful explanations to help stimulate a
spiritual hunger in readers’ own lives. With more than 35 topics and questions for reflection and further study, readers
will discover how God’s Word will: sustain them in times of need comfort them in seasons of sorrow strengthen their
hearts in times and areas of weakness direct their steps and decisions toward God’s will These handpicked verses provide
a foundation of wisdom and hope to show readers who God is and what He has done for them, as well as who they are and
how they can successfully live the Christian life.
Leadership Coaching Tony Stoltzfus 2005-06-28 Leadership Coaching is an essential tool for anyone who wants to learn to
coach or improve their coaching skills. Written by a top Christian coach trainer, it is filled with real-life stories,
practical tools and application exercises that bring coaching techniques to life. Part I is an in-depth look at how
coaching fits with the purposes of God. Starting with key biblical concepts about how God builds leaders, this book goes
beyond proof-texting to present an integrated, values-based paradigm for leadership coaching. Part II uses a hands-on,
interactive approach to show you how to coach. Utilizing the seven key elements of effective coaching as a framework,
each facet of the coaching relationship is explained in detail. Then follow-up Master Class sections help you
internalize the key concepts and try them out in real life. Leadership coaching is a great introduction to a powerful
way of helping others grow.
Law: A Very Short Introduction Raymond Wacks 2008-03-27 Law underlies our society - it protects our rights, imposes
duties on each of us, and establishes a framework for the conduct of almost every social, political, and economic
activity. The punishment of crime, compensation of the injured, and the enforcement of contracts are merely some of the
tasks of a modern legal system. It also strives to achieve justice, promote freedom, and protect our security. The
result is a system that, while it touches all of our daily lives, is properly understood by only a few, with its
impenetrable jargon, obsolete procedures, and interminable stream of Byzantine statutes and judgments of the courts.
This clear, jargon-free Very Short Introduction aims to redress that balance, as it introduces the essentials of law and
legal systems in a lively, accessible, and stimulating manner. Explaining the main concepts, terms, and processes of the
legal system, it focuses on the Western tradition (the common law and the civil law), but also includes discussions of
other legal systems, such as customary law and Islamic law. And it looks to the future too, as globalization and rapid
advances in technology place increasing strain on our current legal system. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short
Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These
pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts,
analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Language: The Basics R.L. Trask 2003-09-02 What makes human language unique? Do women speak differently from men? Just
what is the meaning of "meaning"? Language: The Basics provides a concise introduction to the study of language. Written
in an engaging and entertaining style, it encourages the reader to think about the way language works. It features: *
chapters on 'Language in Use', 'Attitudes to Language', 'Children and Language' and 'Language, Mind and Brain' * a
section on sign language * a glossary of key terms * handy annotated guides to further reading. Providing an accessible
overview of a fascinating subject, this is an essential book for all students and anyone who's ever been accused of
splitting an infinitive.
Leica Camera Repair Handbook Thomas Tomosy 1999 With great detail this book outlines all of the techniques needed to
repair and restore Leica cameras, lenses, and accessories?including light meters, winders/motors, viewfinders, and flash
units. Each model of equipment is discussed individually with step-by-step illustrated instructions. Readers will not
only learn how to disassemble and repair equipment, but also how to troubleshoot and make cosmetic restorations. A
glossary of technical terms and an abstract containing the basic fundamentals of camera repair are also included.
Leadership and Management in the Hospitality Industry Robert H. Woods 2002

Downloaded from roar.nevadaprc.org on August 12, 2022 by guest

